
As part of Council’s commitment to providing 
high quality infrastructure, we allocate a 
substantial amount of funds for road resurfacing 
every year. Your road has been selected as part 
of this year’s program.  

We have already prepared the roads on the program for 
resealing.  Works you may have already seen include:

•	 replacing damaged kerb and channel and drainage pits
•	 repairing failed or failing areas of road pavement
•	 addressing the shape of the road to ensure water runs off 

the pavement surface

What happens next?
•	bitumen is sprayed on the road to form the thin waterproof 

membrane
•	 it is covered with a thin layer of aggregate
•	 the aggregate is rolled into the bitumen to protect the 

bitumen and form a skid resistant surface

For more information
Phone Eric Robinson, Roads Engineer on 1300 367 700 
or email latrobe@latrobe.vic.gov.au

When will 
the works happen?
We will reseal your road 
during the warmer months. 
Works generally start in 
October and are completed 
by March. You will receive 
a notification shortly 
before the works are to be 
completed on your road.
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